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"Zero Injury Week" will be held in organizations that
are part of the State Standard system from February 24
to March 2, 2025

In accordance with paragraph 17 of Appendix 7 to the State Program "Labor Market and
Employment Promotion" for 2021-2025, approved by Resolution of the Council of Ministers of
the Republic of Belarus dated December 30, 2020 No. 777, as well as the Sectoral Action Plan
of the State Standardization Committee of the Republic of Belarus for the implementation of
task 4 "Improvement of working conditions and labor protection" of the State Program "Labor
Market and Employment Promotion" for 2025, "zero injury week" is held in organizations
included in the Gosstandart system from February 24 to March 2, 2025.

The main objective of the events within the "zero injury week" is to ensure the safety and
health of workers in the workplace, prevent cases of industrial injuries in organizations
(avoidance of a single case of injury in organizations during this period) by promptly
identifying violations of labor protection standards and applying measures to eliminate them.


